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2nd February 2018 

 

Change to Outdoor Learning Sessions from week beginning 19th February 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In light of a change to the whole school timetable, the children in Nursery will now be enjoying PE 

and Music on a Tuesday Morning and a Wednesday afternoon. As the weather changes we will 

be able to spend more time outside during P.E, and ask that suitable footwear (Plimsolls) are 

brought into Nursery to be kept in the children’s trays.   

Outdoor Learning will now move to Fridays. Children are still encouraged to wear suitable outside 

clothes and a Show and Tell list will be handed out at the end of term.  Please ensure that ALL 

Show and Tell items are labelled as it is sometimes difficult for the children to identify their item 

from the box, and, as always, please discuss the item and its relevance to our topic before the 

session takes place.  

Stay and Play sessions will continue to be held twice a half term, once for girls and once for boys. 

This will as always be shown on the bottom of the show and tell list and we encourage you all to 

come and join us. You will have the opportunity to see the children engaging in a whole range of 

activities and also have a look through your child’s Learning Journey.   

Thank you for your patience in this matter and we look forward to seeing you all back after half 

term. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Gue and the Nursery team. 

 


